
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

June 14, 2010

Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher, Steven DiVirgilio, Fred Stevens

The Board discussed a letter from a contractor that gave estimates for the siding.

52 Lex down spout has been repaired and the crack in the cellar has been repaired.

Roofs are in arbitration and should be inspected late June.

The Board discussed moving the bus stop to the end of the street.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday June 12  6 pm 5 Lex.


